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Comments: Dear Slater Turner and the Ochoco National Forest,

 

I am writing to show support for the Lemon Gulch mountain bike trail proposal. From what I understand, the

Ochocos are currently not providing the volume of non-motorized recreation trails specified in the forest plan.

This trail system seems like a great way for the forest service to fill that deficit.

 

For me personally, I am also excited that the proposal focuses on downhill mountain biking trail development.

Statewide we have few trail systems providing this kind of riding experience, a lack that is especially evident in

central Oregon. I travel all over the PNW to ride and race downhill mountain bikes, and it'd be wonderful to have

a destination closer to home.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

- Sean


